
Follow-up e-mail:

Just a reminder that you received the PCII Stakeholder Survey 30 days ago.  Again, we would 
greatly appreciate the time it would take to answer these few short questions.  The information 
you give us will be invaluable in helping us serve you better.

When completed, the form can be submitted to pcii-info@dhs.gov.  Please contact us at this 
address if you have any questions.
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